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I write in support of the bill. With 40% of Oregonians being renters, this bill will open 

up the possibility of owning an EV to a large swath of our population who currently 

cannot access home-charging. Expanding EVs is crucial to decreasing emissions in 

the transportation sector, and is thus central to reaching Oregon's climate goals. 


